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Workforce Resource Center to Host Job Fair Tailgate with Local Employers 
October 21  
 

The Loudoun Workforce Resource Center will host a Loudoun Job Fair Tailgate with local 
employers Thursday, October 21, 2021, 10:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. at Philip A. Bolen Memorial Park, 
42405 Claudia Drive, Leesburg, in the parking lots adjacent to fields 12 and 13.  
 

The Loudoun Job Fair Tailgate will feature local employers with full-time, part-time and 
temporary job openings in Loudoun County and the region. Hiring employers will be on-site in their 
vehicles, where they will meet with job candidates. Job seekers will be provided parking near the 
venue and will be encouraged to enter the tailgate lot to share resumes with employers. 
 

Employers attending include ABM Aviation, Amazon, At Home Decor, FEBA Security 
Services, Loudoun County Juvenile Detention Center, Loudoun County Public Schools, Manpower, 
Marriott Hotels, Outback Steakhouse, Paul Davis Restoration, Royal Farms, Salamander Resort & 
Spa, Sight and Sound Systems, The Medical Team, and Tribute at One Loudoun. Some of the 
industries represented include staffing, management, warehouse, office and health care.  

 
Individuals planning to attend the job fair are encouraged to pre-register at 

loudounjobfairtailgate.eventbrite.com to receive updates and reminders, the latest on participating 
employers and possible rain dates.  

 
To help job seekers get the most out of the job fair, the Loudoun Workforce Resource 

Center is providing free copies of the publication “Turn a Job Fair Into a Job Offer.” Contact the 
center at wrc@loudoun.gov or 703-777-0150 to request a copy. 

 
Anyone who requires a reasonable accommodation for any type of disability in order to 

participate in the event may call 703-777-0150. Three days’ notice is requested.  
 

The Loudoun Workforce Resource Center, a Virginia Career Works affiliate, helps 
businesses identify well-qualified applicants and helps those looking for work find the right fit.  
 

For more information, contact the center at 703-777-0150 or visit loudoun.gov/wrc. 
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